
July 01, 2015, 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Re: “Lil’ Shadd Learns about Ujima” A Special Publication of a Saskatchewan Legacy 
Children’s Book 
 
Dr. Alfred Schmitz Shadd was a Saskatchewan pioneer medical doctor, teacher, journalist and a 
farmer. He was also involved in civic and municipal politics, and ran for election in the first 
Saskatchewan provincial election (1905).  “Lil’Shadd learns about Ujima” is a children's book 
(grades 1-4) that will be launched in September 2015, in honour of Dr. Shadd’s life (1870-1915) 
and contribution.  The attached publicity banner provides more information about the book and 
this legacy project. 
  
To cover the costs for publishing and printing a special edition of this children’s book that will be 
ready for the launch in September, Saskatchewan African Canadian Heritage Museum 
(SACHM) and collaborators have set up a fundraising campaign to raise $7000.  The campaign 
is already underway, targeting doctors, teachers, farmers, friends of museums, and others who 
espouse Dr. Shadd’s values.     
  
Supporters are encouraged to participate in this worthwhile endeavor through one of the 
following categories: 

a. Legacy Keepers category by donating $500 (this contribution will be recognized in the 
Special Edition publication and at SACHM’s website; you will also receive two copies 
of the special edition of the children’s, book one of which will be donated to a 
library or a school of your choice); or 

b. Legacy Supporters category by donating $250 (this contribution will be recognized at 
SACHM’s website and you will receive two copies of the special edition of the 
children’s book- one of which to be donated as suggested above) or 

c. Legacy Members category by donating $100 (you will receive two copies of the 
special edition of the children’s book- one of which to be donated as suggested 
above). 

 
SACHM is a charitable organization (Tax # 863-420-675) and your contribution will be tax-
receipted (less $25 per a copy of the book received).  Corporations may also expense this 
contribution as part of their social or community support.   
 
Thank you for considering this request.  Donation can be made through this website or mailed to 
SACHM, Box 1171, Regina, SK S4P 3B4.   If you need more information about this project 
please see related information on this website. 
 http://sachm.org/images/SACHM%20Fact%20Sheet%202%20vers.07.pdf  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Christine Lwanga 

On behalf of SACHM Board &Public Education Committee 

http://sachm.org/images/SACHM%20Fact%20Sheet%202%20vers.07.pdf

